
Dear Valued Golay Member, 

 

During these trying times of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) the Golay Community Center understands the 

financial stress and hardship many are going through right now. We at the Center have decided to hold 

off on drafting all ABD Memberships in the month of May. At this time, it is impossible to stop April’s 

ABD draft due to timing. For all those who have quarterly, semi-annual, and annual memberships, we 

will be extending them for the time we are closed. Please remember the Golay Community Center is a 

501c3 non-profit and is always taking donations. We appreciate all our members and can’t wait to see 

all of you back here and back into your routine. Stay safe, and if you have any questions, please feel free 

to call the Center through the week from 9am-3pm or email us at golaycenter@comcast.net. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jeff Mardis 

Director 

Golay Community Center 


